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Pupils of the 
week 

Erin Bouwer 

All of Year One 

Jack McGee 

Mia Bennison 

Poppy Durham 

Tom Ferguson 

Theo Hore 

Charlotte Kay 

Home discussion    

question               

Stan asked…Why 

is it important 

that we cross the road with 

the Road Crossing Patrol 

Officer (lollipop man)? 
     

What a great week! Year Three had a fabulous time at the Ryedale Folk Museum - 

thank you to the adults who made this possible. Tom Burke Academy coaches ran a 

superb Inter-school team sports event, with Yellow team victorious! Well done! It was 

lovely to see such an amazing array of flowers and food for our Harvest and to share 

our assembly with so many members of our school family. Thank you to everyone who 

helped children deliver flowers around the village and to Mrs Dawson for organising 

this! Finally, there has been some absolutely beautiful work produced during our     

Science, Art and Writing week. I hope you managed to come along to see it in the  

lower school hall today!  I wish you all a very happy holiday! Mrs Channing    

Do you want some tips to 

help your child learn to spell? 

Come along to our Leader of 

Learning Parents’ Spelling 

Workshop on 8th November 

from 4pm - 5pm! 

Uniform Update                                                                                                               

Great news - our new uniform supplier is now ready to receive uniform  

orders via their website:                                                                                                    

https://www.motif8.co.uk/schools-html/primary-schools/roseberry-academy.html            

Love in a box                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

If you wish to donate a box of 

presents, please take it to Christ 

Church on 4th November, or 

bring it into school on 5th No-

vember. Further details of what 

may be included can be found 

on the flier your child brought 

home. Thank you! 

Helping our children to grow…                                                                                                
I am really proud of our youngest children who line up on the playground sensibly each day. 
Now that everyone has settled into their new classes and grown in confidence, it’s time to 

change our morning procedure. May I politely request that after the half term holiday, when the 
whistle is blown at 8.55am, parents and carers move from the playground to the path behind the 

green metal fence so that children line up independently. This will enable children to practise 
their super listening skills when the staff member on duty speaks to them before they go into 

school. I’m sure everyone will feel really proud seeing their children line up independently! 

Keeping children safe                                                                                                        
Did you know that grapes can be a choking hazard if given to children whole? If 
you are providing grapes in your child’s packed lunch, please could you ensure 

that they are cut in half? Thank you!                                                                                        
Also, we have a child in school with a severe nut allergy. Please, wherever               

possible, could you avoid sending packed lunches into school that contain nuts? 
Thank you for your support! 

Rewarding great behaviour!                                                                                                   
We have some children in school whose behaviour is superb. In fact, it’s so good that they’ve 

never missed any of their Golden Time! They try hard in class with a positive attitude to learning, 
they are polite and well behaved and complete their homework. They bring their reading records 
into school and remember their PE kits. They are kind and friendly and set a great example for 

other children to follow.                                                                                                    
We have decided that these children need to be thanked and rewarded for their great behaviour. 

From 5th November, children who manage to keep all of their Golden Time will have a treat at 
the end of each half term. The December treat will be a film with popcorn! Sadly, if a child     

misses Golden Time, they won’t be invited to take part.                                                                      
If you wish to have your treat, children, remember to behave well, try hard, bring completed 

homework and reading records into school on time and do your best! 

Tom Burke Academy will be running holiday clubs at Roseberry next Monday, 

Tuesday and Wednesday £12 per day or £30 for 3 days. 

HUGE thanks to Harry Wright  - he’s donated £60 of his savings towards the purchase of an outdoor          

defibrillator box.  What a kind and generous boy! 

https://www.motif8.co.uk/schools-html/primary-schools/roseberry-academy.html
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

     

                                                                                                                             

Can you lend a hand?                                                                                                         

Tomorrow, Saturday 27th October, the RAFT Quad project will begin! Parents will be 

on site to dig out and remove the old rubber surfacing, install astro-turf and paint the 

walls. If you would like to lend a hand, please email RAFT@roseberryacademy.org                                              

You don’t need any experience or specialist skills, just a smile and a helping hand!  

Thank you!   

NOVEMBER 

5
th Children return to school - Please remember that school meal prices increase from today. 

8
th 4pm – 5pm Spelling workshop for parents in Mrs Murton’s room (upper school) 

13
th Am Theatre production of The Wizard of Oz for the whole school 

3.30pm – 6.30pm Parents’ Evening in Lower Hall 

14
th 3.30pm – 6.30pm Parents’ Evening in Lower Hall 

16
th Children in Need day! Wear spots and bring coins along for our activities! 

26
th 6pm RAFT meeting in Lower Staffroom. Everyone’s welcome! 

30
th Training day – No children in school 

DECEMBER 

3
rd Pm EYFS/KS1 Dress rehearsal for school 

6
th 1.15pm and 6pm EYFS/KS1 Performance for parents 

10
th Pm Y3 Dress rehearsal for school 

11
th 1.15pm and 6pm Y3 performance for parents. 

13
th RAFT disco after school - more details to follow 

17
th Mrs Davies’ class and Mrs Moore’s class Christmas party in lower hall 

18
th Pm Mrs Watson’s class, Mrs Murton’s class and Mrs Charlton’s class Christmas party in lower hall 

19
th Pm EYFS/KS1 Christmas party in lower hall 

20
th Wear a Christmas jumper for £1 for POSCH charity 

Christmas dinner 

21
st 10.30am Carol Service with Marwood at Christ Church – Everyone welcome to attend 

Break up for the holiday! Merry Christmas! 
We return to school on 7

th
 January 2019 

Ayton Lodge Open Day                                                                                                         
On Saturday 3rd November 2018 from 11.00am until 3.00pm in the Women’s Institute Hall in Great Ayton, Ayton Lodge 
will open up their Masonic Lodge to allow anyone to look inside. The Lodge will be set up to give visitors an insight into 

their meetings, explain what the various Lodge Officers do and ,hopefully, dispel the myth that they are a Secret Society.                                                                                                                                   
Everyone will be most welcome to drop by to learn how they raise money to make donations to good causes in the local 

community, our school included! 

We are awaiting information from East Barnby regarding their prices for next year’s Y6 residential visit before we make 

a booking. We are aware that we usually start planning our visit at this time of year, giving parents time to save up to 

meet the cost. Although nothing is booked yet, there will be a residential visit for next year’s Y6 and so parents may 

wish to start saving now! 


